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Notice to all eGlass users 

Incorrect NAGS Discount for Southern 
Shops  

Date published: January 8, 2021 

MPI is aware that the Mitchell eGlass NAGS discount for Southern Shops is not current.  

Shops are to modify the NAGS discount when submitting claims with the current Southern NAGS 

discount of 20%. 

MPI will identify any claims that may have been processed for payment and will adjust the claims 

information and payments to the current rate. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact GAU@mpi.mb.ca.    

Please note: the Northern labour rate issue communicated yesterday has been resolved. 
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